
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear co-operative friends,  
 
On the behalf of the Croatian co-operative family we would like to congratulate you on the
84 – th International Cooperative Day.  
 
84 years ago a group of visionars take the first saturday in July to make of it our own day,
the day of cooperatives all over the world. So 84 years later all of that is still happening, we
still celebrate the International Cooperative Day. 
 
More and more people every day choose the cooperative way as a life choice, the way to
success and growth. Many people through the cooperatives see their way out of poverty and
each day they realize that working together in a business enterprise such as cooperatives are
is a good choice. 
 
We wish you all the best in your present and futrue efforts in developing and making the
coopetatives of your countries the uniqe way to stability, prosperity and sustainable growth.
 
With co-operative greetings,  

President: 
Božidar Bartolić, dipl. iur. 
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